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September 12, 1921 
 
Miss C. Louise Avery, 
527 Throop Ave., 
Brooklyn, N. Y. 
 
Dear Miss Avery:- 
 
I am exceedingly glad to get your very 
kind letter and to know that you spent a profitable 
and happy time. 
 
I shall be at the Museum on Wednesday 
and if I can make an opportunity I will try and 
see you. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
 
Director. 
 
CFB*AP 


